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 Paul Samuel SUPPRT2016/1355/P 26/08/2016  22:17:11 I'm happy to support the change of use of the specified part of 82 Heath Street. The premises are 

contiguous with the rest of Heathside school. The floor area within the scope of the application is small 

in relation to the existing footprint of the school and so any effects on pupil numbers and hence traffic 

in Hampstead will be small.

The proposal maintains the retail use of the ground floor facing Heath Street, and hence I do not 

believe it will have any significant effect on the vitality of Hampstead town centre.
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